
 

 

From: David Kirkland 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Mandatory Vaccine 
Date: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 10:15:00 PM 

Hello 

My name is David Kirkland. I am a current graduate student at UNR. I saw that there is going 
to be an emergency meeting this Friday in regards to possibly requiring covid vaccines as a 
condition for enrollment and was given this email for input. As a student I am appalled and 
concerned that this is being considered. While I appreciate wanting to keep students safe, these 
vaccines have not been fully FDA approved. Furthermore this makes the lives of people like 
me, who cannot take the vaccine for medical reasons, much more difficult as I will now need 
to either seek religious exemption or send in a ton of personal medical paperwork. I ask that 
the health department and UNR decide against mandatory covid vaccines, or many people, 
including myself, may have to transfer to another institution. 

Thanks 
David Kirkland 


